
 
BAHRAIN’S 3Gs EXPO FEATURES  

PHL PROPERTY INVESTMENT OPPORTUNITIES 
 

 
Ms. Karen Remo, CEO of New Perspective Media in Dubai, giving an overview of the dynamic and 
robust economic climate in the Philippines and mentioned the recent successes of the Duterte 
administration, particularly his visit to the Middle East countries of Saudi Arabia, Bahrain and Qatar 
earlier this month. 
 
(Manama) – The biggest triple header annual event in the Kingdom of Bahrain, 
the Gulf Property Show, Gulf Construction Expo and Gulf Interiors Exhibition 
(3Gs Expo) which was held from 25 to 27 April 2017, featured a seminar on 
property investment opportunities in the PHL through a presentation delivered 
by Ms. Karen Remo, Editor-in-Chief of the Filipino Times in Dubai and CEO of 
New Perspective Media.  The seminar was organized by the Al Hilal Group in 
cooperation with the Philippine Embassy in Manama, Bahrain and was held 
during the first day of the 3Gs Expo at the Bahrain International Exhibition and 
Convention Center.  
 
Ms. Remo’s presentation centered on the positive economic outlook of the PHL, 
which included reports on investments from the Middle East which resulted 
from the successful State visits of President Duterte in Saudi Arabia, Bahrain and 
Qatar.  She also discussed property development projects and investment 
opportunities in the Philippines, as well as the consumer behavior of Overseas 
Filipinos.   
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Philippine Ambassador to the Kingdom of Bahrain, H.E. Alfonso A. Ver (3rd from right), and Embassy 
personnel are joined by Overseas Filipinos visiting the 3Gs Expo at the Philippine Embassy booth. 

 
With a designated booth at the Gulf Interiors Exhibition Hall, the Philippine 
Embassy also took advantage of the opportunity to promote the Manila Fame 
2017 (October Edition) and PHL Tourism during the three-day event.  Aside from 
giving tourism brochures, the Embassy booth also featured videos of tourism 
destinations in the PHL as well as video clips from the Manila Fame (April 2017 
edition) and the Cebu furniture industry.END 
 

 
The Embassy’s Political and Economic Section assistant, Ms. Maika 
Buencamino showing Philippine tourism video clips to a group of students 
from Budaiya School. 




